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Warning - re Indian Day Schools 
payment fraud 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 31, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to remind the 
community to be vigilant for fraudsters regarding Indian Day 
Schools Class Action payments. 
  
Claimants have reported calls from people asking for 
personal and financial information relating to their payment. 
  
The be clear, Gowling and Deloitte (the firm handing the 
payment process) are not asking for, and do not need this 
information from you. In respect to the Claims Process, do 
not give out personal banking information. 
  
If you have any questions about compensation or the Claims 
Process, please call 1-888-221-2898. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ietsénhaienhs Rhonda 
Kirby 
rhonda.kirby@mck.ca 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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